
  

 
 

 

Book Week 2025 

Week 5 – Costume day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter – 30th July 2025 

next week: 
Monday 4th August 
 

Tuesday 5th August  
 

Wednesday 6th August 

Gr 3/4 Depart for 
Karoonda Camp 
 

Thursday 7th August 

Gr 3/4 Karoonda Camp 
 

Friday 8th August 

Breakfast Club 8:15 – 8:45  

Gr 3/4 return from 
Karoonda Camp 

Assembly 2:45pm  

Book Club Issue 5 closes 

______________________ 

coming up: 
Monday 11th August 

Parent Teacher interviews 
commence – Time slots are  
now available to select on 
Compass  

Friday 15th August 

Prep 100 Days of School 

Thurs 4th & Fri 5th Sep 

Father’s Day Stall 

______________________ 

reminders: 
Grade 3/4 Karoonda 
Camp.  

 

If your child takes 
medication ‘outside’ 
school hours, a 
medication authority form 
MUST be filled in prior to 
camp. 



 

Principal’s Report 

Celebrating Naplan Success…. Today we received further NAPLAN results, providing a comparison between our 
school data and State averages. Once again, LEPS students have demonstrated outstanding achievement. As 
illustrated in the sample below (Grade 3 Numeracy), our students significantly outperformed not only the State 
average but also other schools in 2025. This is just one example of the many areas in which our students continue 
to excel. 
Notably, the graph below, highlights the three-year average, showing that various groups of students have 
consistently achieved results well above the State, similar and network schools average over time. Similar patterns 
of excellence are evident in Reading and Writing. 
Our strong Literacy and Numeracy outcomes, combined with a rich and varied extracurricular program, ensure that 
LEPS students are well-prepared for continued success as they transition from Grade 6. 

 

 

                                             

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Transition…. As we prepare to welcome our 2026 Prep students, 
we also begin the task of farewelling our Grade 6 cohort as they transition 
to secondary school. 
This year, our students will be moving on to a variety of schools including 
Nagle, Bairnsdale, Orbost, and LESC. We are also proud to share that two 
students have received scholarships to attend Gippsland Grammar. Each 
student will participate in individualised transition sessions tailored to the 
requirements of their chosen secondary school. These sessions provide 
valuable opportunities to share academic data and discuss class 
placements, helping to ensure a smooth and supportive transition. 
Looking ahead, our 2026 Prep students will begin their transition sessions 
next term. Running throughout the term, these sessions are designed to 
help children become familiar with their new environment in a calm and 
gradual way—removing pressure and setting them up for a confident start 
on Day One. 

Simon Prior 

 
WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

Last week 
 

 Monday 217                        82.63% 

Tuesday 22/7                         82.11% 

Wednesday 23/57                84.74% 

Thursday 24/7                       86.32% 

Friday 25/7                             80.53% 



 

 

Pupils of the Week - Congratulations: 

Harry Brain – For showing great persistence in his reading group this week.  Well done Harry, it’s great to 

see you trying your best.  Keep it up!  

Wyatt Pappas-McKay – For attending school and continuing to participate in all activities with positivity and 

showing new skills!  

Alena Mitlaszewski – Well done Alena, on always being persistent in developing and improving your skills, 

both in English and Mathematics.  Keep it up!  

Lochlan Nawrocki – Lochy, you have shown outstanding persistence in your writing. Even when it was 

challenging, you didn’t give up, pushing through and giving it your best effort every time. We are so proud 

of the progress you have made by sticking with it and never giving up. Well done! 

Kurtis Proctor – Your persistence last week was amazing.  I love how you got straight back into school! 

O’Shea Andy – You have had an incredible start to Term 3, O’Shea.  You show persistence during learning 

activities and always participate with a positive attitude.  I am proud of the independence you have 

demonstrated during reading!  

Tianna So – Tiana has shown incredible persistence and commitment to her learning.  No matter the 

challenge, she keeps showing up for herself and her class.  I am so proud of you, well done!   

Riley Innes – Riley has come back to Term 3 with an incredible attitude to learning and helping her peers.  

Her efforts on Athletics Day were fantastic.  Keep it up!  

Azallia Bertram – I am beyond proud of you for presenting you Lions Club speech in front of the whole 5/6 

cohort. Well done on challenging yourself and giving it your best shot! 

Esther Tyter and Miss Carly Simpson – For persisting with the 3D printer even when it didn’t work the 

first time.  Creating some amazing new designs.  Well done!  

Drama Award – Logan Poynton – Logan you are consistently kind and respectful in Drama. You always 

help your peers and make great choices. It is lovely seeing you giving things a go and having fun! 

Phys Ed Award – Daejah-Rose Bunn – Daejah, your persistence on Athletics Day was incredible. Even 

though you fell over hurting both your knees at the start of the day, you didn't let it stop you from trying 

your best with a big smile on your face!  Superstar! 

STEM Award – Olivia Walker – Olivia demonstrated persistence in STEM this week by actively engaging 

with the class and activity!  

Visual Arts Award – Ziorah Andy - Ziorah demonstrated focus and commitment to her work, bringing her 

artistic vision of a pizza to life. She was a shining example of perseverance. Well done, Ziorah! 



 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Father’s Day Stall 
Thursday 4th and Friday 5th September 2025 

 

Can you help our students show their appreciation for the special male figure in their life, by helping them at 

the Father’s Day stall in the first week of September? 15 minutes of your time is all it takes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Prep Art 
Students explored shapes, textures, and colours to create a pizza collage using painting and cut-and-

paste techniques. 

They observed images of real pizzas and talked about what they could use to make it. 

 

 



 

Grades 3 – 6 School Athletics Day 
Last Friday, 25th July our students participated in the School Athletics Day. 

What a fun day Friday was! 
Watching our students support each other is beautiful. Well done to all our kiddos.  

Look forward to seeing grades Prep and 1/2’s this Friday and seeing them have fun in their house colours. 
Grades 3 – 6 results are below 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    Book Club 
 How parents order from Book Club online 
1. Log in, or create a new account at LOOP  
2. New parents can follow the Wizard to set up a child's profile 
3. Click the ORDER tab, and select the child's school and Issue of Book Club  
4. Select your child's name  
5. Enter the product item number from the Book Club catalogue 
6. Apply promotional codes that children may have earned from previous issues 

7. Make a payment via credit card 
8. Feel great about the Scholastic Rewards that have been earned for the school!  

 

Don’t forget to have your orders ready before or on the cut off date.  

 
Book Club orders 2025 Issue 5 

Cut off date: This Friday 8th August. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘The Department of Education and Training does not endorse the products or services of any private advertiser.  No responsibility is accepted by 
the Department of Education Employment and Training for accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.’ 

 


